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Internal Number: 006

Issue: 2010 II-035

Title:

Limiting Committee Member Numbers

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:

the Constitution and Bylaws Committee develop guidelines regarding committee structure, membership size, and constituency representation and report back to the Executive Board no later than the August 2011 Executive Board Meeting with recommendations regarding proposed changes to policies and/or governing documents.

It is the policy of the Conference for Food Protection to not accept Issues that would endorse a brand name or a commercial proprietary process.
